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Dear Chair & Members of the House Rules Committee, 

 

I am writing to strongly oppose HB 3392 & its proposed amendment that would delay 

Oregon’s campaign contribution limits until 2031 & disclosure requirements until 

2032. 

 

This is not a technical delay — it’s a betrayal of public trust. Voters have made it 

clear, repeatedly, that we want big money out of politics. The harm being done to our 

country that you claim to strenuously object to is the direct result of the corruption of 

$ & politics. The Legislature passed HB 4024 based on that demand, & it already 

provided nearly three years for implementation. That is more than enough time. The 

excuse being offered now — that there isn’t time to write the rules — is unconvincing 

& deeply insulting. 

 

Oregonians want transparency. We want accountability. We want to know who is 

funding our elections — & we want those limits enforced. Delaying implementation by 

nearly a decade is a slap in the face to every voter who participated in this process in 

good faith. 

 

Please vote AGAINST HB 3392. Keep the promises made to the people of Oregon. 

Do your job, & let campaign finance reform move forward on the original timeline. No 

kicking the can down the road. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ariel Knox 

Keizer, Oregon 97303 

On behalf of Oregonizers 


